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Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter & Paul 
@CathedralPhila  

JUNE 9, 2024  

The Cathedral Shop is open 
Wed. 10:30 AM - 2:00 PM / Sat. 11:00 AM - 5:15 PM 

Sun. 10:30 AM - 6:30 PM / 215-665-9032  

 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Sunday:  5:15 PM - Anticipated Mass on Saturday   
                       in the Cathedral Basilica 
 

 8:00 AM, 9:30 AM, 11:00 AM - Mass in           
                       the Cathedral Basilica 
  

 12:30 PM - Spanish Mass in the                                    
                       Cathedral Chapel  
                       (Misa en español, en la Capilla) 
  

 6:30 PM - Mass in the Cathedral Basilica 
 

Weekdays: 7:15 AM, 12:05 PM - Mass in the                                               
                       Cathedral Chapel 
 

Saturdays: 12:05 PM - Mass in the Cathedral Chapel 
 

Holy Days: See website 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE SCHEDULE 
 

Sunday:  9:00 AM and 5:30 PM in the Basilica 
  12:00 PM (español) en la Capilla 
 

Weekdays:  11:30 AM in the Basilica 
 

Saturday:  4:15  PM in the Basilica 
 

Please contact the Parish Office to arrange for the: 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM AND MARRIAGE, 
SACRAMENT OF THE ANOINTING OF THE SICK, 

AND HOLY COMMUNION OF THE SICK  
AND HOMEBOUND 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
 

With Jesus Christ as our Head and Foundation, the             
Cathedral Parish of Saints Peter and Paul forms a vibrant 
Roman Catholic community in Center City and serves all 
those who come to the Cathedral Basilica, the Mother 
Church of the Archdiocese of Philadelphia. Our parish 
community professes our Catholic Faith, ministers to              
others and welcomes all, as rooted in the Word of God and 
the celebration of the  Sacraments of Jesus Christ, our 
Lord and Savior. 

Adopted by the Parish Council  
August 10, 2021 

 

Reverend Gerald Dennis Gill 
Rector  

 

Reverend Monsignor Arthur E. Rodgers 
Rector Emeritus 

 

Reverend Brandon M. Artman  
Parochial Vicar 

 

Reverend Peter J. Welsh 
Part-time Parochial Vicar  (Hispanic Ministry) 

 

Reverend Monsignor John M. Savinski 
Priest in Residence  

 

Reverend Philip G. Bochanski 
Priest in Residence  

 

Deacon Jesús M. Burgos  
Permanent Deacon 

 

Sister Mary Luchia, P.V.M.I. 
Parish Evangelization 

 

Sister Mary Raphael Paradis, R.S.M. 
Outreach Coordinator 

 

Gina Ingiosi 
Director of Religious Education 

 

Charlene Angelini 
Director of Cathedral Parish Music 

 

Mark Loria 
Principal Organist 

http://cathedralphila.org/
mailto:info@cathedralphila.org
https://cathedralphila.org/drexel/
https://www.facebook.com/cathedralphila
https://www.instagram.com/cathedralphila/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCJLA2Cjz5NClrJqkF9ueFtg
https://twitter.com/CathedralPhila
mailto:cthompson@archphila.org
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June 8          Saturday 
                     The Immaculate Heart of the                                 
                     Blessed Virgin Mary 
  5:15             Intentions of June Oliver 
 
 

June 9         Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  8:00            For the People of the Parish        
  9:30            Arthur & Paula Lane 
11:00            Intentions of Lila Oliver 
12:30            Eduviges Rodíguez  
  6:30            Brian Waterman 
   

June 10       Monday, Weekday 
  7:15           Angela McKelvy 
12:05        Mr. & Mrs. Michael Stampone                         
                     (1st Wedding Anniversary) 
 

June 11        Tuesday 
                     St. Barnabas 
  7:15            Sally DeShan 
12:05            Kathleen Anders 
              

June 12       Wednesday, Weekday 
  7:15           Carmela Berarducci 
12:05           Susan Mahnkin 
     

June 13       Thursday 
                    St. Anthony of Padua 
  7:15           Intentions of Fr. Gregory Maria   
                    Pine, O.P. 
12:05           Melody & Greg Cruz 
 
 

June 14       Friday, Weekday 
  7:15            Ray Smith 
12:05            Edmundo Iannetti 
                            

June 15       Saturday, Weekday 
12:05            Intentions of William Oliver 
  5:15            The Harvey Family 

 

June 16       Eleventh Sunday in  
                    Ordinary Time 
  8:00           For the People of the Parish        
  9:30           Andrea Jordan 
11:00           Intentions of John Moravek 
12:30           Por todos los Padres  
  6:30           Mike Dowhy 

Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Sunday, June 9, 2024  

 

          “Now the ruler of the world will be driven out, says the Lord; 
and when I am lifted up from the earth, I will draw everyone to myself”.  R. Alleluia, alleluia. JN. 12:31b-32 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

 Today is the Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time.  Jesus in the Gospel 
for this Sunday (see Mark 3, 20-35) identifies those most intimately related 
to him - “my mother and my brothers” - as the ones who do the will of his 
Father.  We do the will of the Father of Jesus and our Father when we are 
obedient to his love and faithful in keeping his commandments.  Jesus is 
the perfect example of this in his fidelity to the will of his Father to the 
point of giving up his life for us on the cross.  This fidelity to the will of 
God keeps Satan at a distance from us and allows us to live truly as the 
sons and daughters of the Father and in communion with Jesus, our Savior 
and our Brother.  We might ask ourselves today just how aware and                  
committed am I to God’s will. 
 

A farewell for Father Brandon Artman will take place next                 
Sunday, June 16, 2024, after the 11:00 AM Solemn Mass in Drexel Hall.  
Everyone is invited to this reception!  We again extend to Father Artman 
our prayers and gratitude for his priestly ministry here at the Cathedral  
Parish over this past year.  His new assignment at Our Lady of Perpetual 
Help Parish in Morton, Pennsylvania, becomes effective Monday, June 17, 
2024.  Father Matthew Carrol, a Dominican Priest, will be Father Artman’s 
replacement beginning Monday, July 22, 2024.  There are a few other 
changes to our parish staff that I will outline in next Sunday’s Parish                
Bulletin.   

 

We need a part-time cook at the Cathedral Rectory for Tuesday 
through Thursday evenings.  Our long-time faithful cook decided to step 
away from cooking and take on another type of work.  I have tried various 
avenues to find a new cook but with no success.  If you might be interested 
or know someone who is, please contact me directly at 
fr.dgill@archphila.org.  Thank you! 
 

Plans are now underway for the 2024-2025 Sacramental                      
Preparation program for school age children here at the Cathedral Parish.  
Please contact Gina Ingiosi, gingiosi@archphila.org,  if your child is of the 
age for Confirmation (7th grade) or First Penance and First Holy                        
Communion (2nd Grade) to enroll in the parish program. 
 

Our Cathedral Parish Keys and Sword Event on June 28, 2024, is 
three weeks away and we still have some tickets available.  If you have not 
yet purchased your ticket, please do so.  The Keys and Sword Event extends 
beyond the Cathedral Parish to the whole of the Archdiocese as a way of 
creating a culture of financial support for the Cathedral Basilica.  As the 
Mother Church, the Cathedral Basilica serves the Archbishop, the                   
Archdiocese of Philadelphia, the Cathedral Parish and is home to everyone.  
It is necessary to engage as many as possible to support and provide                
financially for the Cathedral Basilica for many years into the future.  To 
purchase tickets or take out an ad, see the website for more information, 
http://cathedralphila.org/keys/.   
 

Thank you to all our parishioners and visitors for your goodness 
and generosity to the Cathedral Parish.  The second collection next                 
Sunday will be directed to the national collection for Peter’s Pence, for the 
works of the Holy See. You can mail your Sunday offerings to the                    
Cathedral Parish Office or make use of the many ways to give                           
electronically.  Please see http://cathedralphila.org/donate/.  Thank you so 
very much. 

 

God Bless you!  
Father Dennis Gill 
Rector 

mailto:fr.dgill@archphila.org
mailto:gingiosi@archphila.org
http://cathedralphila.org/keys/
http://cathedralphila.org/donate/
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Pʀᴀʏᴇʀ | Pᴀʀᴛɪᴄɪᴘᴀᴛɪᴏɴ | 
Gᴇɴᴇʀᴏsɪᴛʏ  

 

 
 

Make a gift that continues the God-given gifts you receive and 
give during your lifetime. A gift to the Cathedral Basilica of 
Saints Peter and Paul Parish Fund through your will or other 

planned gift creates a perpetual legacy of support.  
Consider supporting the Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter and 
Paul in this very special way.  Your support makes a difference 

in the life of our Church. Consider a gift of stock, insurance, 
real estate, retirement plan or cash to provide for the future of 

our parish.  
Jesus, Mary and Joseph, Pray for us.   

And let us remember to pray for each other always!  
For more information, visit: www.cathedralphila.org. 

Your generosity on 5/19 was:   
Regular       $5,204  
Special          1,373   (to religious education programs of the 
Electronic*    2,462  Cathedral Parish)  
Total             $9,039    
 

Your generosity on 5/26 was:   
Regular       $5,100  
Special          1,377   (to liturgical music programs of the  
Electronic*    2,462  Cathedral Parish)  
Total             $8,939     
*Electronic giving is your average weekly giving for April.  
 

Your generosity on 6/2 was:   
Regular       $7,184  
Special          2,461   (to the poor and needy in the  
Electronic*   2,961    neighborhood of the Cathedral Parish)  
Total         $12,606 
 

*Electronic giving is your average weekly giving for May.  
 

Thank you for your generosity to the Cathedral Parish 
 

 

Please consider a gift to support the good works of our           
Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter and Paul. 

• You are invited to become a member of our parish                   
family and take part in our ministries, programs, events, 
and worship. Please speak with Deacon Burgos, email us 
at info@cathedralphila.org or call the office at                        
215-561-1313 to make an appointment with Father Gill or 
Father Artman, and one of them can help you register. 

• Consider the Cathedral in your Financial Plan – call Rose 
at the Cathedral office 215-561-1313.  She can help with 
your Estate planning – such as adding the Cathedral as a 
beneficiary of your life insurance, IRA, annuity or a                
memorial gift.  She can also help you with Tax Planning – 
such as a gift of appreciated stock or a                  
distribution from your IRA. 

• Donate on-line at http://
cathedralphila.org/donate/ or scan this QR 
code: 

Please remember these parishioners and friends of the Cathedral Parish in your prayers/ Oren por los enfermos y fallecidos: 
Albani Rojas, Maria, Rachel’s intentions, Juan Vazquez, Consuelo Cárdenas, Phil, Mirta Andrada, Gabriela Isaacs’ intentions, 
Ronald Santos, Smita Mitra, Daranee Teapthong, Mario Gomez, John Scholtz, Ashley, Abegail Pamittan, Marlene Moreno, 
Christopher Rojas, Anthony & Allison T., Victoria M., For the Deliverance Ministry and all in need of deliverance, For the 
intentions submitted to PrayersUniteTheWorld.org., and those in nursing homes or hospitals and all the sick. To add or remove 
parishioners, friends or family members to the prayer list, please send an email to: prayingforyou@cathedralphila.org. Por favor  
envíe un email o llame a la oficina parroquial para añadir o remover los nombres de la lista de personas que estén enfermas. 

Mother Church of the Archdiocese of 
Philadelphia 

Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter and 
Paul proudly presents... 

 

2024 KEYS & SWORD 
 

Community-building and fundraising event 
for the Cathedral Parish 

 

Registration is now open! 
  

FRIDAY, JUNE 28, 2024 
6:00 PM – 9:30 PM 

  

Cocktail Reception & Dinner Music & Entertainment 
Black Tie Optional Complimentary Parking at the 

Cathedral 
 

The Logan Philadelphia Hotel 
One Logan Square, Philadelphia 

 

Reservations, Sponsorships  
and more details at: 
cathedralphila.org/keys 

SHRINE OF SAINT KATHARINE DREXEL 
Praying the Rosary with St. Katharine 

Thursdays @ 12:45 PM 
at the Tomb of St. Katharine Drexel 

Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter & Paul 
For digital copies of the devotional aid or for Group 

RSVPs: Drexelshrine@archphila.org 

FAREWELL FOR  
FATHER ARTMAN ON                 
SUNDAY JUNE 16, 2024                 

AFTER 11 AM SOLEMN MASS 
 

As many of you know, Father Artman has 
been assigned as the Parochial                               
Administrator at Our Lady of Perpetual 

Help Parish in Morton (Delaware County). We are grateful 
for his loving service over the past year and will miss him 
very much.  
 

Please keep him in your prayers as he begins his new               
pastoral role on Monday, June 17, 2024.  Please come to a 
farewell for Father Artman next Sunday, June 16, 2024, 
following the 11:00 AM Solemn Mass in Drexel Hall 
(below the Cathedral Chapel).  God bless Father Artman!   

http://www.cathedralphila.org
mailto:info@cathedrlphila.org
http://cathedralphila.org/donate/
http://cathedralphila.org/donate/
mailto:prayingforyou@cathedralphila.org
https://www.osvhub.com/cathedralofsspeterpaul/giving/funds
https://ksphila.org/
mailto:Drexelshrine@archphila.org
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REFLEXIÓN DEL PÁRROCO 
 

Estimados feligreses, 
 
 Hoy es el décimo domingo del Tiempo Ordinario. Jesús en el                     
evangelio de este domingo (ver Marcos 3, 20-35) identifica a aquellos más 
íntimamente relacionados con él, “mi madre y mis hermanos”, como los que 
hacen la voluntad de su Padre. Hacemos la voluntad del Padre de Jesús y de 
nuestro Padre cuando somos obedientes a su amor y fieles en guardar sus                  
mandamientos. Jesús es el ejemplo perfecto de ello en su fidelidad a la                    
voluntad de su Padre hasta el punto de entregar su vida por nosotros en la cruz. 
Esta fidelidad a la voluntad de Dios mantiene a Satanás alejado de nosotros y 
nos permite vivir verdaderamente como hijos e hijas del Padre y en comunión 
con Jesús, nuestro Salvador y nuestro Hermano. Podríamos preguntarnos hoy 
cuán consciente y comprometido estoy con la voluntad de Dios. 
 

La despedida del Padre Brandon Artman tendrá lugar el próximo 
domingo 16 de junio del 2024, después de la Misa Solemne de las 11:00 AM 
en el Drexel Hall. ¡Están todos invitados a esta recepción! Nuevamente                 
extendemos al Padre Artman nuestras oraciones y gratitud por su ministerio 
sacerdotal aquí en la Parroquia Catedral durante el año pasado. Su nueva               
asignación en la Parroquia Our Lady of Perpetual Help en Morton,                          
Pensilvania, entra en vigor el lunes 17 de junio del 2024. El Padre Matthew 
Carrol, un sacerdote dominico, será el reemplazo del Padre Artman a partir del 
lunes 22 de julio del 2024. Hay algunos otros cambios en nuestro personal 
parroquial que describiré en el boletín parroquial del próximo domingo. 
 

Necesitamos un cocinero a tiempo parcial en la Rectoría de la                 
Catedral de martes a jueves por la noche. Nuestra fiel cocinera de toda la vida 
decidió dejar la cocina y dedicarse a otro tipo de trabajo. He probado varias 
vías para encontrar un nuevo cocinero, pero sin éxito. Si puede estar                      
interesado (a) o conoce a alguien que lo esté, comuníquese conmigo                      
directamente a fr.dgill@archphila.org. ¡Gracias! 
 

Ya están en marcha los planes para el programa de Preparación  
Sacramental 2024-2025 para niños en edad escolar aquí en la Parroquia de 
la Catedral. Comuníquese con Gina Ingiosi, gingiosi@archphila.org, si su hijo 
tiene la edad de Confirmación (7mo. grado) o Primera Penitencia y Primera  
Comunión (2do grado) para inscribirse en el programa parroquial. 
 

Faltan tres semanas para nuestro Evento de Llaves y Espadas de la 
Parroquia de la Catedral el 28 de junio del 2024 «Keys and Sword por su 
nombre en inglés» y todavía tenemos algunas entradas disponibles. Si aún no 
has comprado su entrada, por favor hágalo. El Evento Llaves y Espada se              
extiende más allá de la Parroquia Catedral a toda la Arquidiócesis como una 
forma de crear una cultura de apoyo financiero a la Basílica Catedral. Como 
Iglesia Madre, la Basílica Catedral sirve al Arzobispo, la Arquidiócesis de  
Filadelfia, la Parroquia Catedral y es el hogar de todos. Es necesario                      
involucrar al mayor número posible de personas para proveer y apoyar                    
económicamente a la Basílica Catedral durante muchos años en el futuro. Para 
comprar boletos o publicar un anuncio, consulte el sitio web para obtener más 
información, http://cathedralphila.org/keys/. 
 

Gracias a todos nuestros feligreses y visitantes por su bondad y               
generosidad hacia la Parroquia Catedral. La segunda colecta del próximo 
domingo estará destinada a la colecta nacional del Peter’s Pence, para las 
obras de la Santa Sede. Puede enviar sus ofrendas dominicales por correo a la 
oficina parroquial de la Catedral o utilizar las muchas formas de donar                   
electrónicamente. Consulte http://cathedralphila.org/donate/. Muchas gracias. 

 
¡Dios los Bendiga!  
Father Dennis Gill 
Rector 
 

Declaración de la Misión de la                
Parroquia Catedral de los Santos       

Pedro y Pablo 
Con Jesucristo como nuestra Cabeza y        
Fundamento, la Parroquia Catedral de los  
Santos Pedro y Pablo forma una vibrante 
comunidad Católica  Romana en el centro 
de la ciudad y sirve a todos aquellos que 
vienen a la Catedral Basílica, la Iglesia     
Madre de la Arquidiócesis de Filadelfia. 
Nuestra comunidad parroquial profesa  
nuestra fe católica, ministra a los demás y 
da la bienvenida a  todos, enraizada en la                
Palabra de Dios y la celebración de los                    
sacramentos de Jesucristo, nuestro Señor y 
Salvador. 

Adoptado por el Consejo Pastoral   
Parroquial,  agosto 10, 2021 

MISA DE SANACIÓN  
JUEVES, 6 DE JUNIO, 2024 

7:00 PM 
St. Martin of Tours Parish  

5450 Roosevelt Boulevard Philadelphia, 
Pennsylvania 19124  

 

 

MISA DE SANACIÓN  
JUEVES, 27 DE JUNIO, 2024 

7:00 PM 
Padre Pio Prayer Center 

1527 Church St, Philadelphia, PA 19124  
 

También, se ofrecerá el sacramento de   
reconciliación y la imposición de manos. 

¡Ven, Espíritu Santo!  
Todos están invitados  

mailto:fr.dgill@archphila.org
mailto:gingiosi@archphila.org
http://cathedralphila.org/keys/
http://cathedralphila.org/donate/
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VISIO DIVINA AT THE CATHEDRAL 
Pray with Art 

JUNE 11 & JUNE 25, 2024 at 7 PM 
Come allow God to speak to you through art, guided                  

meditation, and discussion. Engage in prayer through sacred 
art. Each session will feature a unique artwork accompanied 

by scripture passages and guided meditations.  
Time for discussion and fellowship will follow. 

7:00 – 7:45: Prayer and Meditation with a different              
artwork and scripture each session. 

7:45 – 8:30: We will move the group to Drexel Hall for            
discussion and time for fellowship.  

For more information contact Chris Sacco at                        
sacco195@gmail.com  

https://cathedralphila.org/engoma-enteera-concert/
https://cathedralphila.org/engoma-enteera-concert/
mailto:sacco195@gmail.com
mailto:sacco195@gmail.com
mailto:sacco195@gmail.com
mailto:sacco195@gmail.com
mailto:sacco195@gmail.com
mailto:sacco195@gmail.com
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ENTRY FEE: Thirty (30) total participants 
(‘players’) pay $100 each ‘up-front’ for the entire 13
-RUN BASEBALL POOL ‘season’. There is a $100 
weekly ‘jackpot’ payout (in each ‘league’) during 
our twenty-week ‘season’.  
SEASON: The 13-RUN POOL 2024 ‘Season’ will 
commence on Monday April 29th and end on               
Sunday September 15th (20 calendar-weeks). With 
weekly jackpots of $100, there is $2,000 in total 
payouts per ‘league’ for the 20-week ‘season’! And 
you have TWENTY CHANCES TO WIN!  
 

Interested participants should promptly mail their 
$100 checks payable to: KofC La Rabida Council 
1191,  
c/o Cathedral Rectory , 1723 Race St., Philadelphia, 
PA 19103  

TMIY – THAT MAN IS YOU! BECOMING A 
MAN AFTER GOD’S OWN HEART  

An honest look at the pressures and temptations 

facing men in today’s culture. That Man Is You! 
seeks to transform men who will be capable of 

transforming homes and society. Eight-minute              

introductory video:  

 

 

 

• One-hour sessions, Wednesday at 6:30am 
(ability to leave anytime for work obligations) 

• Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter and Paul’s, 
Neumann’s Room (backside of the Cathedral)  

• Starts September 18, and continues for thirteen 
weeks.  

• To signup, contact Aaron Pisacane at                      
917-968-6483, aaronpisacane@gmail.com.   

A Note from Father Artman 
 
Change: it is often a good and healthy thing, but it is rarely 

easy. Being a priest, I know that change is a necessary part of my 
life. Having dedicated my life to the service of God and His Church, 
and having made my promise of obedience to the Archbishop to 
serve where the Church needs my gifts and talents, I “knew what I 
was signing up for.” But that doesn’t necessarily make change easy. 

 
It was formally announced on May 18, that effective June 

17, Archbishop Pérez has appointed me the Parochial Administrator 
of Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish in Morton, Delaware County. 
A Parochial Administrator has the same duties and scope of                       
authority as a Pastor. In the Archdiocese of Philadelphia, a priest 
serving the first time as Pastor, is often appointed as Parochial             
Administrator for a time, before being named Pastor. My last             
weekend here at the Cathedral will be June 15 and 16, Father’s Day 
Weekend.   

 
 After serving as Parochial Vicar here for only 1 year, my                      
reassignment was unexpected, and it is bittersweet.  However, I  
understand that the pastoral needs of the Archdiocese make this 
change of assignment necessary. I am grateful to Archbishop Pérez 
for his confidence in me to be the shepherd of Our Lady of                   
Perpetual Help Parish. I am also so very grateful to Father Gill, 
Monsignor Savinski, Father Bochanski, Father Welsh, Deacon          
Jesus… and all of you… for welcoming me, accompanying me, and 
teaching me so much over the past year. It’s been a real pleasure to 
get to know all of you, and to live and serve here at the Cathedral 
Parish. I look forward to serving the people of Our Lady of                     
Perpetual Help (lovingly known as OLPH), and continuing in the 
footsteps of Monsignor Savinski, who served as pastor there for 17 
years before retiring in 2020.  My new address is printed below. 
 

Please pray for me, as well as for all the priests who are 
experiencing changes in their assignments, as we make these                
transitions. And please continue to pray for an increase in vocations 
to the priesthood, and for the 3 men who were ordained priests for 
the Archdiocese of Philadelphia here in the Cathedral sanctuary this 
year. Know that you are in my prayers as well!  May God bless you. 
 
Fr. Artman 
 
As of June 17, my address will be: 
Fr. Brandon M. Artman 
Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish 
2130 Franklin Ave. 
Morton, PA  19070 

HOSTS for HOSPITALS 
The patient is T.G.'s 74-year-old mother S.G. who has just                     
undergone surgery at HUP to remove a large brain tumor. This 
Wednesday S.G. will be discharged and then begin chemo and                 
radiation through July to treat a second tumor. In need of lodging are 
T.G., S.G. and their 3-year-old son/grandson. They are from about 2
-hours away in Delaware and all have received the most                    
up-to-date covid vaccinations.  
A home with rails on the stairs, though, can work with T.G. helping 
her mother up and down. We're looking ideally for Center City  
lodging because during the day, the boy will be at a Bright Horizons 
day-care center at 16th and Market Streets.  
For more information, contact Mike Aichenbaum at 
mike@hostsforhospitals.org 

mailto:aaronpisacane@gmail.com
mailto:lodging@hostsforhospitals.org

